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PUBLIC NOTICE OF AMBIENT AIR MONITORING NETWORK REVIEW 

Pursuant to 40 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) §58.10 Gila River Indian Community (GRIC) 
Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ) Air Quality Program (AQP) will make its annual 
monitoring network plan available for public inspection prior to submission to the United States 
Environmental Protection Agency. The Annual Ambient Monitoring Network Review and Data 
Summary present changes to and data collected from the air quality monitoring network during 
calendar year 2019. This document will be available for review at the GRIC DEQ office located 
at 168 Skill Center Dr., Sacaton, AZ 85147, and on the AQP website at www.gricdeq.org under 
Public Notices.   

Public comments may be submitted in writing to GRIC DEQ Air Quality, P.O. Box 97, Sacaton, 
Arizona, 85147. Additional information is available from GRIC DEQ Air Quality, 168 Skill 
Center Dr., Sacaton, AZ 85147, the AQP website (www.gricdeq.org under Air), or by calling 
520-562-2234. 

 


